
 

The CACHS 
Current 
 

February 11, 2019 

The CACHS Current will be sent out via email approximately 2 times a month to all current 
students and parents. Our goal is to keep both students and parents informed about what is 
happening  in and outside of the classroom.   

Classes (a glimpse of some)  

Math 10:  Measuring up the skills and talents of the class. 
Chem 20:  We are doing lots of bonding, 
Math 31:  Conics and calculus await. 
Mechanics:  Safety and introduction of tools. 
Welding:  Getting hands dirty – welding begins. 
Religious Studies:  Pentateuch. 
English 20:  Grammar Nazi. 
Science 10:  WMIS. 
Foods 10/20/30:  Soups and sauces to keep us warm. 
Biology 20:  Digesting. 
Science 20/24:  Chemical names. 
Physics 20:  Graphing and the language of motion. 
Social 30:  Values and identity.  Are you on the spectrum. 
Sports Performance:  Getting to know you bodies. 
Phys Ed 10:   Getting physically active. 
Art 10/20/30:  Mrs. Agrey and Mrs. Hoyt are co teaching.  Starting 
with criminal composite drawings.  
Psychology:  The tool is used to fix the tool. 
Biology 30:  Neurons and the nervous system. 
Physics 30:  How do we deal with momentum. 
CALM:  Completing HSC3000 – safety in the workplace. 
Photography:  Learning the basics of design. 
RAP/Green Certificate/Work Experience:  Paperwork being done. 
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CACHS Ski Trip:  On January 31 CACHS students travelled to Lake 
Louise to ski for the day.  Over 30 people rode the bus and then the 
chairlifts on a magnificent day. 
 
Junior High Day:  Thursday, February 28th we will be hosting 
junior high students from the area.  Please contact the school if you 
know of any junior high students that are interested in exploring 
what CACHS has to offer.   
 
Student Council:  On valentine’s day students can purchase match 
makers for 3$ and candygrams for 2$. 
 
Basketball: Girls just came back from a valuable experience at the 
Hanna tournament.  Boys finished 3rd at the Bashaw tournament.  
League playoffs continue this week, and both teams will be 
travelling to Calgary for a tournament this weekend.   
 
Gabriella from Learning Clicks and Johana from Ambrose:  
Both are coming to provide our students with valuable information.  
 

The CACHS play was 
awesome!!!  Thanks to all 
who participated!!!! 
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